
A Better Start Southend

SUMMARY
At the Health and Wellbeing Board on 01 February 2017, members approved the strategic direction and 
priorities for the programme for 2017/18, namely a focus on activity to improve Diet & Nutrition outcomes 
for children. This was submitted to Big Lottery Fund on 03 February and approval is scheduled for the end 
of March 2017.

BLF has so far requested further information on existing projects in the portfolio and we are expecting to 
receive final questions on the proposal for next year on Tuesday 21st March 2017. A verbal update will be 
provided at the Board meeting.

RECOMMENDATIONS
Board members are asked to note the current position.
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